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Catholic Life of the School - CAFOD/Eco Club 

 

We will soon be making our school pledge for the Jubilee Year of Hope … watch this space! 

 

Religious Education 

 

All classes are now following the new Religious Education Directory set nationally for all Catholic Schools. The current theme 

is Creation and Covenant. 

 

Collective Worship  

Year 6 led a lovely assembly yesterday on humility. They reminded us all about including everyone. 

Important dates 

16th September - Start of Year Mass 09.30am 

18-19th September - Y6 Bikeability Group 1 

26th September - Individual/ sibling photos  

29th-30th -Y6 Bikeability Group 2 

October 6th & 7th - Parents Evenings 4.00 - 6.30pm 

Dear Parent,  
 
Welcome back to school for the new academic year. I hope you all had a lovely holiday and got the chance to do something 
different. The children seem really pleased to be back with their friends, and they have all got off to a very positive start with 
their work.  

 

 

Our Stars of the Week are: 

Congratulations 
 

A huge congratulations to Miss Duncan who got married in 
the summer and is now Mrs Duncan.  

 
We wish Blake and Rebecca every happiness for the future. 

Trainee Teachers 
 
We welcome two trainees to the school. Franka     Farthing is 
joining us in Y2 and Kris Hutchins is with Y4.  
 
I am sure you will welcome them to our community and help 
them to settle in. 

Initial Meetings with Parents 2.50pm 

We welcome you to the classroom on the following dates to hear 
all about the year ahead. You will have the opportunity to meet 
your child’s teacher and see their classroom. This is for the    
teacher to share general information with you and not an          
opportunity to talk about individual children. 

Year 6 - 15th September 

Year 5 - 16th September 

Year 3 - 17th September 

Year 4 - 18th September 

Year 2 - 19th September 

Year 1 - 22nd September 

PTA 

We are looking for volunteers to form a new PTA for the school. 

We would love to hear from anyone willing to be part of this much 

appreciated new group! 

Please contact Mrs Kelly who will coordinate with new members 

this year. 

Adanna Eleam  Emily Rodgers 

Carolina Meneghello  Jacob Firmin 

Beck Jeffreys  Teddy Roche 

Alejandro Audiche  Elizabeth Liew 

Jamie Goody  Aisling Austin Smith 

Millie Finch  India Buck 

New Intake 
 
Our new Reception class joined us this afternoon for their first session in school and they were 
a delight. There were no tears and they all listened and got on with what they were asked to 
do.  It was a very pleasant start to the school year and let’s hope that continues. 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

 

     Bridget Harris 

https://cafod.org.uk/pray/jubilee-2025

